

September 2015 Newsletter



Our season kicked off on September 1st with a great turnout at the Whitehorse Public Library. It was great to see so many members from last year, and awesome to see all the new faces as well.

Welcome everyone!

President Stephen Anderson-Lindsay led the proceedings, beginning with a look back at last year's activities including a slide show from the Peter



Our Yukon CAPA representative led member discussion regarding experiences at the CAPA Photo Expo Mather led 2014 fall workshop.

2015 in Vancouver this past August.

And of course, plans were laid out for upcoming presenters, assignments and special events. The 2015/2016

Calendar may be downloaded here.

Upcoming Events

September 15, 7PM at Canada Games Centre: Bring your "Best of Summer" pictures for digital sharing with other club members! This will be the only open-topic meeting of the year, and the best time to show off those awesome summer-time pics!

Specifications for submission may be found on the <u>club website</u>.



- October 2-4, Yukon College: We are pleased to have Sherman Hines lead our fall workshop this year. With an incredible breadth of experience, there will surely be something for everyone!
 - Friday, Oct 2, 7-9pm, @ Yukon College: Sherman shows his greatest hits;
 - Saturday, Oct 3, 9am-5pm @ Yukon College: A lecture on the theme "Expand Your Vision";
 - Sunday, Oct 4, 9am-5pm, @ TBD: a practise session, with one-on-one time with Mr. Hines.

Additional workshop information may be found on the <u>club website</u>.

 October 6, @ TBD: After a hectic weekend of photography, what could be better than settling back for some Pizza, Pics and Pints. Stay tuned for more details.

Want to know more about the Whitehorse Photo Club? http://www.whitehorsephotoclub.ca or on Facebook